
 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 
Date Posted:  21 February 2024 

 
 
Proposed Glan Branch Building Construction 
  

LANDBANK is inviting interested contractors/vendors to participate in the 
budget discovery/exploratory for the LANDBANK's Glan Branch Building 
Construction (New Unit).  

The proposed construction of the branch is necessary to accommodate 
bigger number of clients and to enhance the corporate image of the Bank. 

For interested providers, please email or call:  

Edgar F. Pineda 
epineda@mail.landbank.com 
0999-991-9674 
 
Charlie A. Ellamil 
chaellamil@yahoo.com 
0917-708-6474 

 


